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Amy Hill

From: Nancy Musick
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 2:51 PM
To: Cyndi Shively; Amy Hill
Cc: Kristy Hamit
Subject: Letter of Resignation

Dear Cyndi and Amy,  
 
Please accept this as formal notice of my resignation from the position of shuttle Bus Para (from Overbrook to Scranton 
and back) effective on November 6, 2015, making my last day November 6, 2015. 
 
After careful consideration, I have made the decision to resign in order to pursue a new career opportunity.  
Working for USD434 has been a wonderful experience and I am grateful to have been part of this district for  
almost 10 years.  
 
I wish you and District 434 continued growth and success in the future. 
 
Thank you, 
Nancy Musick  


